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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 6 had a fantastic week at Hilltop last week;  their behaviour was excellent and they were a real credit to the 

school.  We had lots of positive comments from the instructors which was lovely to hear.   If you would like to see 

what they got up to, please do have a look at our Twitter account (@HSAPrimary) 

Thank you to everyone who completed a parent questionnaire; 74% of families responded which is fantastic.  We are 

currently analysing your responses and I will feedback to you regarding this next week.  We really do appreciate your 

feedback (good or bad!) and will be looking at what is working well and what we can do to improve the school for 

everyone. 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs J Bentley 

Headteacher  

Dates for your Diary 

25.3.19—Year 5 Bikeability 

28.3.19—Music concert St Andrew’s Church 6.30pm 

01.4.19—Year 1 Stay and Learn 2.30pm 

03.4.19-Reception & Year 2 Collective Worship 9.00am 

03.4.19– Year 4 Stay and Learn 2.30pm 

04.4.19– Year 3 & Year 5 Collective Worship 9.00am 

04.4.19 Year 6 Stay and Learn 2.30pm 

 

Bags for School  

You raised a fantastic total of £66.80 for 

PTFA funds. Thank you to everyone who 

contributed! 

Music Payments 

Please can you make sure payments are sent to the School 

Office for Music Lessons  

Attendance 

Last week’s winners were  

Rowan! 

A huge thank you to year 6 for their  

organisation of the fund raising for Comic Relief. 

The school raised a fantastic £246.49.  

Also big thank you to all who took part and for your 

kind donations.  

 

 
Friday 22nd March  School Disco  

KS1 5-6pm KS2 6.15-7.15pm 

£2.50 each includes glow stick, sweets & 

drinks 
Oak class enjoyed preparing  and tasting  

delicious fruit and vegetables with Willoughby 

Foods.  They loved the smoothies they made! 


